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Paula has been a volunteer with the Rick Hansen Foundation school ambassador program since 2016 and received 
travel funding and payment for speaking engagements. She also participated in educational lectures and speaking 
engagements for the George & Fay Yee Centre for Healthcare Innovation and the Manitoba Institute for Patient Safety 
in 2021. She also volunteers for Patients for Patient Safety Canada, the Winnipeg Regional Health Authority Patient 
and Family Advisory Committee, and PARC‒Promoting Awareness of RSD (or reflex sympathetic dystrophy) and 
CRPS (or complex regional pain syndrome) in Canada. Paula also serves on committees with HTAi, the Manitoba 
CRPS Meetup, Manitoba League of Persons with Disabilities, the Winnipeg Regional Health Authority, CancerCare 
Manitoba, and the Institute for Safe Medication Practices Canada. 

Paula was employed by Enabling Access in 2020 as an Accessibility Auditor (independent contractor). She also 
participated in a workshop with Roche.  

Paula is on the spray medication Sativex. 


